
School District of Bruce 
104 W. Washington Ave., Bruce, WI 54819 

Central Office: 715/868-2585  District Office: 715/868-2533 Auto Attendant: 715/868-2598 FAX:  715/868-2534 

Student Name:______________________________________________________________________ 
Date:______________________ 

Dear Bruce Elementary Families, 

Bruce Elementary students receive 30 minutes of Intervention time daily.  During Intervention time, each of our 
students are given an opportunity to work at their academic “just right” level.  Students are provided with explicit 
instruction and frequent opportunities for feedback and practice.  We use formal and informal assessments as well as 
observations to determine how your child might best be served during Intervention time.  We place students in 
Intervention groups and work with them for approximately 6 – 8 weeks.  Typically students who have the greatest 
academic needs are placed in the smallest groups.  A new intervention time is just beginning. 

Your child will be working with:_______________________________________________________ 

Your Child’s Intervention group will be focused on: 
o Basic Reading Skills
o Reading Fluency/Phrasing
o Reading Comprehension
o Guided Reading
o Reader’s Theater
o Math Calculation/Facts and Number Concepts
o Math Problem Solving
o Written Expression
o Other

Your Child will be working in a group that is: 
o Extending beyond grade-level target
o Focused on grade-level targets
o Accelerating learning to meet grade-level targets

In addition: 
o The enrichment group that your child is in is considered an extension to your child’s learning.
o The intervention group that your child is in is considered a selective intervention and we will be regularly

monitoring your child’s progress.
o The intervention group that your child is in is considered an intensive intervention.  We will be monitoring

your child’s progress on a weekly basis and sharing that information with you.

Please note that intensive interventions are not part of a Special Education Plan for your child nor does it imply your 
child will be receiving Special Education services.  However, as a parent, you have the right to request further 
evaluation for Special Education at any point during this process. Please contact us if you have any questions. 
We look forward to supporting your student learning this school year! 

Sincerely, 

Bruce Elementary Staff 
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